October 24, 2016
Dear Neighbors,

The election for the North Glastonbury Landowners Board of Directors is schedule for Nov. 12,
2016 at Emigrant Hall, 8:45 am to 12 noon. Your vote is important to us.

This letter is from three existing Board members, Newman Brozovsky, Gerald Dubiel and
Charlene Murphy. We appreciate the confidence you have given to us and hope that you
continue giving us your support. Teamwork is the key to success and we have diligently given
our service to look out for your interest in preserving our beautiful land of Glastonbury,
managing our budget wisely and protecting our quality rof life and property values.

The loan for the paved road has been paid and the $30,000 that was our yearly payment to the
bank is now being invested in the roads. As you know, the roads were constructed in the early
eighties and it is now time to plan for not only maintaining the roads but also for upgrading
them by adding gravel, cleaning up and re-establishing culverts where needed so that we bring
the roads to a better standard.

We are committed to protecting your property values by administering the Master Plan, By-
Laws and Covenants fairly and impartially.

If you can’t attend the meeting at Emigrant Hall on Nov. 12th, you can vote by absentee ballot,
which was already mailed to you. If you vote for us, you will receive our continued adherence
to the founding principles of this community and our commitment to changing policies and
procedures as necessary to improve member satisfaction. '

We are asking for your vote.

For our Shared Vision of Beauty, Harmony and Balance, -
Newman Brozovsky

Gerald Dubiel

Charlene Murphy

Call Gerald Dubiel, 406-223-1403, or Charlene Murphy, 406-333-4619 with questions or comments.



